We hope this message finds you and your loved ones well! We are pleased, thrilled,
relieved, and excited to announce we now FULLY reopened for all of your eyecare
needs!!!

Keeping our docs, staff and patients safe is our top priority. We have implemented
changes that exceed CDC guidelines. Here is a partial list of things we are doing to help
keep everyone best protected.

1. As a Non-Covid Care Facility, entry is only granted upon passing a screening
qguestionnaire and temperature check.

2. Occupancy will be limited to Dr. Bazan, Aaron, and the scheduled patient (and 1
guardian as needed). Each appointment will be slotted for a full 30 minutes.

3. Properly worn masks are mandatory for everyone at all times. Dr. Bazan and

Aaron will be using n95 respirators. Other types of PPE will be utilized as

appropriate.

Hand sanitizing upon entry and as requested is mandatory.

As always, equipment will be disinfected before each patient.

Exam rooms will be disinfected with germicidal UVC light between patients.

Exam rooms will have HEPA and germicidal UVC light filtered air.

Ozone disinfection of the entire office will be done nightly.

Frames will be wiped clean then disinfected with germicidal UVC light after they

are tried on.

10.As always, general office cleaning/disinfection will be done throughout the day.
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We look forward to seeing you again soon! If you have any questions, concerns or
comments, just email us at Info@ParkSlopeEye.com. Thanks! Please continue reading

Pre-Visit Instructions:

1. If sick, please email us to reschedule, stay home and contact your primary care
physician.

2. Please come prepared. Make sure you bring your up to date ID, vision plan info, and
medical insurance card. If you have questions or concerns about your visit, please email
us before your visit. Info@ParkSlopeEye.com Being informed and prepared will help to
facilitate the check-in and check-out procedures and allow for optimal exam time.



3. Please note you have 30 minutes scheduled for your visit so please have a prioritized
list of your ocular issues, symptoms and concerns ready to go. If more than the 30
minutes of scheduled time is needed, you will be scheduled for an additional
appointment.

4. Please make sure you are correctly wearing at least a cloth mask at all times. If you
have a surgical mask or n95 we would prefer you would wear that.

5. Please note we are running on a 50% capacity schedule which really means we need
you to keep your appointment. We will be enforcing a $100 fee for those who no
show/cancel inside a 48 hour window of their appointment. If you are unsure you can
keep the appointment please or feel this is unfair, please do not schedule with us.

6. We need your support more than ever. Please give us the first shot at your new
glasses and contacts. We have incredible eyewear starting with full packages at $99.
We also beat 1800 Contacts on price!



